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July 13, 2023

Linden Community School Parents,

The start of the 2023-2024 school year is fast approaching. As part of the start of every school year,
we ask parents to update the information on file for their student. The 2023-2024 CURRENT Student
Information Update task is open in the Online Registration feature of the ParentVue portal.
Confirming/updating your student’s information is REQUIRED by the start of the new school year for
ALL students attending Linden Community Schools.

Using the ParentVue portal, parents and guardians have the ability to electronically sign Handbook
Acknowledgements, Acceptable Use Policies, and other documents. Parents are also able to update
student Demographic Information, Emergency Contact Information, Medical and Health information,
as well as transportation needs. This process takes about 10 minutes.  It is important that we have
current information for each student enrolled.

Additionally, 6th through 12th grade students are also REQUIRED to use the StudentVue portal to
electronically sign mandatory forms.  

Below are screenshots to assist in navigating from the LCS website to the ParentVue portal.  

Step 1: Click here to go to the ParentVue Login Screen

Step 2: Log into your ParentVue account

https://parentvue.geneseeisd.org/lind/PXP2_Login.aspx


Step 3: Follow the onscreen instructions to acknowledge the policies presented

Step 4: Click on Online Registration

Step 5: Choose 2023-2024 CURRENT Student Information Update from the drop down menu and
follow the onscreen instructions.

Step 6: Review the data and click SUBMIT.


